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I strongly oppose making day of in person voting the default method. It will decrease 

the number of voters and prevent all residents from having their voices heard. This 

will disproportionately impact poor people, elderly people, people in rural areas, and 

people who cannot take off from work to vote. This is not good for Oregon.  


